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Letter from the Editor

I am proud to present the students, faculty and friends of the Philosophy, 
Politics & Economics major at the University of Pennsylvania with the 
sixth issue of SPICE: Student Perspectives on Institutions, Choices, and 
Ethics. In this edition, we bring you four articles from PPE graduates that 
reflect the interdisciplinary approach of the major. 

This edition of the journal would not be possible without the work of many 
dedicated individuals. I would therefore like to thank the student editorial 
board who worked tirelessly to choose and edit the articles that are 
presented here. I would also like to thank Dr. Sumantra Sen, whose support 
makes the journal possible. The papers we included are only a few of 
several interesting and well-written papers we looked through, and I would 
like to thank everyone who submitted a paper for consideration. Finally, I 
would like to thank the staff of Penn Publishing and Monica McVey, who 
assisted in the publishing of this journal. 

We hope that you enjoy these articles as much as we did and that they 
are successful in provoking thought and engaging you. Whether they are 
sparking an interest in a new topic for you, or a deeper look at something 
you are already familiar with, I hope that they stimulate thought and 
discussion. 

Sincerely,

Fernanda Dobal
Editor-in-Chief


